      [image: image1.emf]
University of Connecticut
This sample letter can be sent to applicants
 when a search has been cancelled.

[Date]
[Name of Applicant]
[Address]
[City, State, Zip]
Dear [Name of Applicant],

Thank you for your interest in the position of [name of position] in the [department] at the University of Connecticut.  We appreciate the time you spent during the application process.

The search committee regrets to inform you the search has been cancelled. At this time, we do not know whether this search will be re-opened at a later date, however if it is, we encourage you to apply.  We wish you the best of luck as you explore new career opportunities and encourage you to apply for other positions at the University. 
Thank you for your interest in employment at the University of Connecticut.

Sincerely,

[Search Committee Chairperson]
[Department Contact information]
The University of Connecticut is an AA/EEO employer. 
